
 

ANNUAL REPORT – Year Ending 6/30/17 

Our Mission … To follow in Christ’s footsteps by bringing the healing powers of the Great Physician to those incarcerated in 
MI county jails. 

Dear Friends, 

Our ministry was blessed in so many ways in 2017. Our Lord orchestrated all that was needed for the FMM 
team to connect Jesus to a growing number … in turn the Holy Spirit grew eternal fruit in the form of changed 
lives … leading to changed families … resulting in changed communities. Our staff, volunteers and suppoters 
are part of that blessing … we thank the Lord for calling them to His mission … we THANK all who pray, 
volunteer and financially support the work of FMM! 

Some of the highlights were: 

• Distributed over 12,600 Bibles 
• Over 125,000 self-study Bible lessons were corrected by our staff and volunteers. 
• The number of volunteers serving in the 33 FMM county jail missions exceeded 2,200 persons.  
• Due to retirements, new chaplains were appointed in Kent, Bay and Roscommon county jails. 
• New missions were launched in Midland (200 inmate capacity / 4,780 bookings per year) and Clare (178 inmate 

capacity / 4,300 bookings per year) county jails. Both are growing very nicely under the leadership of energetic 
chaplains. 

The following is an overview of FMM’s Contributions and expenses for the fiscal year ended June 30, 2017: 

Contributions and other income (total)                   $ 1,505,622 

Expenses: 

• Programs                                                        $   1,186,932 
• General                                                           $      141,134 
• Fundraising                                                    $       146,226 

Net Asset Balance @ 6/30/16                                    $       105,019 

Board of Directors:** 

David Ellis, President                                     Herb Lantinga, Vice President                        Dan Helmholdt, Treasurer   

Linda Haveman, Secretary                            Jay Kuiper, Trustee                                           Matt Antkoviak, Trustee 

Robert Ellis, Trustee 

William Cariano, Executive Director                            

**All Board Members, except William Cariano, Executive Director, are independent, voting members serving without compensation.                                                                                       

Forgotten Man Ministries is a tax-exempt under 501©(3) of the IRS code. Donations are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. 

www.forgottenman.org /3940 Fruit Ridge NW, Grand Rapids, MI 49544 / 616.784.4620 / office@forgottenman.org  
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